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A message from the Head of School. 

I would like to welcome you all back after the Christmas break and wish you a 

Happy New Year. 

This term we will be focusing on further developing our sustainability and eco-

credentials. To kick start the project we have a recycling bin at the top of the KS2 stairs 

for recycling Christmas cards and will be encouraging the children to reuse, recycle in the classrooms and 

reduce their carbon footprint by walking to school when they can. The class Eco warriors will be leading 

the projects in the classroom and we have many more projects planned for the rest of the school year so 

watch this space. 

 

 
  

Spotlight on Staff:  

Name:  Sue Manley 

Favourite Book— Treas-

ure Island. 

Favourite Film: Mary 

Poppins. 

Hero:  Mr Williams an old 

primary school teacher. 

Re-cycle your Christmas Cards 

Thank you to those of you that have brought in 

your old Christmas cards for our recycling project.  

We will also be grateful for any empty sweet or 

chocolate tins. 

 

 

                         Balance ability. 

We are looking forward to having 

the Balance ability activity work-

shops in on the week commencing 

Monday 22nd January. Places have 

now all been allocated. If you com-

pleted and returned an application 

form you all have a place. 

 

2018 will see the school focusing on one of its 

Core Values.  With this in mind we have signed 

up to a Waste Action Support Project (WASP), 

which is run by Devon County Council.  We have 

lots of ideas on how we can reduce our waste 

and make this sustainable.  Keep reading your 

newsletters to find out what we are getting up to 

and how you can help. 

 

 
 Reminder 

 
Please remem-
ber we have a 

no dogs on site 
policy. This also 
includes tying 
them to the 
playground  

fencing.   
 
 


